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Not everyone gets to go to College in paradise. But 
for students at the College of Coastal Georgia, the 
Golden Isles is where they learn, study, and play.

There is much more to appreciate about the College 
than its location. A part of the University System 
of Georgia, Coastal Georgia offers high quality 
academics, competitive athletics, impeccable 
residence halls, and was named #1 Best Value in 
the state of Georgia - all in a vibrant collegiate 
community. 

Many students take advantage of the College’s 
location to pursue degrees in coastal ecology, 
hospitality and tourism management, or culinary 
arts. Others opt to join the nationally ranked 
nursing program or the criminal justice program, 
with instructors from the Federal Law Enforcement 
Training Center, and concentrations in Data and 

Information Analytics, Cyber Defense, Homeland 
Security, or Public Management. Students in the 
Data Science program can concentrate their studies 
in Computational Data, Healthcare, or Financial 
Analytics. The recently established Lucas Center for 
Entrepreneurship provides students, and members 
of the Golden Isles community, access to mentoring 
services and consulting opportunities.

An exceptional education with personalized academic 
support just minutes from the beach... is it any 
wonder that students love the College of Coastal 
Georgia? And what a great place for parents to visit!

Come and see what brings students from all over our 
state, nation, and world to the Golden Isles!
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